
Should an Insurance Company Be Allowed 
to Overrule Your Doctor?
In "Torts: The Death of Duty of Care" (New York Law Journal, December 11, 2023), 
Pollock Cohen partner Steve Cohen discusses of a health insurer's ability to overrule a 
doctor's prescription/plan via the prior authorization process, and whether or not this 
triggers the most fundamental concept in torts: the duty of care.

To read the article, please click on the link below.
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